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3 Hornby Close 09/10/2017  14:38:512017/5122/P SUPPRT Anna Turner I fully support this application. It is very difficult for families to stay in the area if they need 

more space as property prices are so high.

89 Fellows Road

NW3 3JS

09/10/2017  12:19:492017/5122/P COMMNT Robert Swerling The design appears elegant and restrained, and will make a positive contribution to the 

surrounding area.

99 Fellows Road

London

NW3 3JS

09/10/2017  13:35:372017/5122/P SUPPRT Richard Taylor There is a need for additional space in family homes in the area and I support this 

application.

Meadowbank

NW33AY

NW33AY

NW33AY

09/10/2017  10:14:002017/5122/P NOBJ Jonathan Marks We have lived in Primrose Hill since the early 1990s and  now reside in Meadowbank with a 

family of four children ages 2-15.

we fully support any enhancement of the area and upgrade of the areas properties. All the 

houses on the north side of King Henrys Road have over time become tired and in need of 

upgrading so we welcome the proposals for number 106 not as least as it appears to be in 

line with many others along the road currently underway. we also believe strongly that 

growing families and long term residents are key to a community and if this enables the 

owners to stay and avoid moving their family away, it can only be positive.

Meadowbank

NW33AY

NW33AY

NW33AY

09/10/2017  10:13:542017/5122/P NOBJ Jonathan Marks We have lived in Primrose Hill since the early 1990s and  now reside in Meadowbank with a 

family of four children ages 2-15.

we fully support any enhancement of the area and upgrade of the areas properties. All the 

houses on the north side of King Henrys Road have over time become tired and in need of 

upgrading so we welcome the proposals for number 106 not as least as it appears to be in 

line with many others along the road currently underway. we also believe strongly that 

growing families and long term residents are key to a community and if this enables the 

owners to stay and avoid moving their family away, it can only be positive.

30 Ornan Road 09/10/2017  13:51:432017/5122/P COMMNT Andrew Maurice I fully support this development - it makes good sense to improve this house.

32 Eton Avenue

NW3 3HL

09/10/2017  09:04:282017/5122/P SUPPRT J Colman Living nearby, I support this application. It is the best way to improve living space in an area 

where external alteration is restricted. A major benefit from this is the reduction in noise (in 

and out) as a basement is essentially a sound-proofed area.

43 Ornan road 08/10/2017  22:43:322017/5122/P COMMNT Jon kandel I fully support this approach to planning. What a great addition to the need for more quality 

family space in the area. We need to retain family space in NW3
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